
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Plainville Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

FROM:  Garrett Daigle, Assistant Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  February 7th, 2018 Meeting Cancellation 

 

DATE:  February 6th, 2018 

 

 

Please be advised that due to the threat of inclement weather, the meeting for February 7th has been cancelled 

with the concurrence of the chairperson.  
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Assistant Planner 
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